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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Another term has whizzed by!!  Despite the weather, it has been another fantastic 
term here at Lanner and has felt like the sun has been shining in the class-
rooms.  The children have been so enthusiastic and motivated, and I have drawn so 
much inspiration from them – especially on the cold dark mornings…  seeing them 
bounce into the building puts everything back into perspective.  

 

Just a quick thank you so much for all your hard work and efforts with the Easter 
Egg competition.  I have never seen so many amazing creations in my life – we                  
really appreciate all your support and effort for this – the children have loved it.  

 

I always think the spring term is the hardest, for obvious reasons such as the 
‘come down’ from Christmas, the dark mornings and the never-ending month that is 
January...  But now we are heading into everyone’s favourite term – Summer. So, 
thank you for all your continued support; thank you for your continued kind                       
messages and thank you for being such a vital part in this school’s continued 
growth and success.  We honestly do appreciate your support.  Enjoy the half term 
break, have a well-earned rest and we look forward to seeing you all in the Summer 
term.   

 

     Kind regards 

 

 

     Kieran Walsh 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 94.6 

Year 2 96.3 

Year 3 97.5 

Year 4 96.3 

Year 5 90.7 

Year 6 98.7 

Totals 95.7 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Immense 

 

Definition: very large; huge 

 

The King’s palace was immense.  

 

 Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Alannah, Elizabeth, Freddie 

Y2: Harry, Edie, Finley 

 Y3: Ben, Noah, Ryder 

Y4: Ellie, Lowen, Heidi 

 Y5: Harriet, Caitlin, Teddy 

Y6: Phoebe, Joshua, Xavier 
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 Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—

Easter holidays 

 Monday 6th May—May day bank holiday 

 Monday 27th—31st May—half term 

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week   

 Monday 17th—Wednesday 19th June - 

Year 5 camp 

 Wednesday 26th June—Sports Day  

 Friday 19th July—Last day of term  



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

  ‘Pâques’ 

means                      

‘Easter’ in  

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Is a millionaire who is marooned on a desert 

island still a millionaire? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

Lanner Lions 
Year 1: Nate, Esmae 

Year 2: Duncan, Daisy 

Year 3: Amelia, Kiara 

Year 4: Ella-Rose, Cinar 

Year 5: Alexa, Barnaby 

Year 6: Isabella, Emily 

Design an Easter Egg competition 

Well done to all your amazing entries! The designs were so creative, well done everyone. 

Here are the winning entries. 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

The world’s largest decorated egg stands at a whopping 15.98 m (52.43 ft) tall and                                                     

is 10.65 m (34.94 ft) in diameter  

The egg can be found at the Port Aventura theme park in Catalonia, Spain.  

New menu commencing 15th April. 
 

We return back on week 1. 
 

The menu will be available on gateway from Friday for bookings to be made. 
 

Please note - payment for dinners must be made at the time of booking meals. 

Accounts need to be kept at zero. 


